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Dear Environmental Quality Council,

Please accept my comments supporting the Powder River Citizen Petition to address
CBM water discharges.

Water quantity and quality associated with coal bed methane natural gas development are having
negative impacts on the watersheds through out Wyoming. And will continue to do so. These
problems will continue to spread and increase throughout the state. Wyoming Department of
Environmental Quality does not have the ability to regulate downstream impacts. DEQ should
have the rules to go by in order to address the damages occurring through out the watershed.
CBM discharges are damaging property of downstream landowners and their ability to continue
traditional land uses and maintain the economic viability of their property. In many cases these
discharges negatively impact public lands and the soil, vegetation, AUMs and eventually alter the
aquatic life and possible classification of the water body. This whole process will most likely
reverse itself to some unknown and unpredictable condition when the CBM play has finished.

I urge you to add the specific Appendix I to Chapter 2 of the Water Quality rules that address
CBM produced water discharges.

Thank you very much.
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